2017-07-14

Retirement of Bert Corneth

Michael Negele
Calle Erlandsson, Bob van de Velde and Bert Corneth, June 2017

We regret to announce the retirement of Bert Corneth as our web-editor, due to personal reasons. Of
course we fully respect his decision, but consider his retirement a great loss for the KWA, as he developed
this newly created function since the beginning of this year with the meticulousness he was known for
among many of our members. Bert had also built up a close working relationship with our webmaster
Wilfried Krebbers which promised bright prospects for the future of the new website.

At the moment we are busy finding solutions for the tasks that must be fulfilled.
We wish Bert all the best for the future.

Bob van de Velde
Chairman
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